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MBFA Sends Letter to Senate Finance Committee Tax
Reform Working Group.
The Municipal Bonds for America (MBFA) Coalition sent a letter to Senators Dean Heller (R-NV) and
Michael Bennet (D-CO), the co-chairs of the Senate Finance Committee Community Development &
Infrastructure tax reform working group. The working groups are in the process of gathering
information to make recommendations on their group’s topic regarding tax reform to the full Senate
Finance Committee. The MBFA wrote in strong support of the current law tax exemption for
municipal bonds, discussing the benefits of bonds for state and local governments, community
investment, and taxpayers.
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